
 

 

 

Narcoossee Middle School 
2700 N. Narcoossee Rd. 

St. Cloud, FL 34771 
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Orlando, FL 32832 
 

Tel:  407-766-1134 
 

Most Reverend John Noonan 
 

Very Rev. Charles Viviano 
frcharles@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Saturday 5:00 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday 8:30 am & 10:30 am 

 

As Announced 

Registration cards are available in the entrance to our worship space.

@saintcabrini 
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Annie Diaz Toro 
altarserver@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Katrina Laudeman 
collections@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Sarah Luter 
communication@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Helen Telep-Gonzalez 
emhc@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Monica Sacco 
greeter@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Dianne Rosa 
hospitality@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Laura Block and Lorraine Scholle 
lector@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Phillip Revekant 
music@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Johnny Rivas 
sacristan@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Brandon Barkholz 
usher@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 
 

02/22—02/23  $4,780.57   
02/29—03/01  $4,990.62  

Scripture Readings for the Week of February 23, 2020  

Sunday   Gn 12:1-4A; Ps 33:4-5, 18-19, 20, 22;                     

   2 Tm 1:8B-10; Mt 17:1-9  

Monday  Dn 9:4B-10; Ps 79:8, 9, 11 and 13; Lk 6:36-38 

Tuesday  Is  1:10, 16-20; Ps 50:8-9, 16BC-17, 21 and 23;  

   Mt 23:1-12 

Wednesday  Jer 18:18-20; Ps 31:5-6, 14, 15-16; Mt 20:17-28 

Thursday  Jer 17:5-10; Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and  6; Lk 16:19-31 

Friday   Gn 37:3-4, 12-13A, 17B-28A; Ps 105:16-17, 18-19, 

   20-21; Mt 21:33-43, 45-46 

Saturday  Mi 7:14-15, 18-20; Ps 103:1-2, 3-4, 9-10, 11-12;  

   Lk 15:1-3, 11-32 

Sunday  Ex 17:3-7; Ps 95:1-2, 6-7, 8-9; Rom 5:1-2, 5-8;  

   Jn 4:5-42 

Please Pray for Our Sick 

Very Rev. Charles Viviano and all those who are facing illness 
today. 

Dear God, we place our worries in Your hands. We place our 
sick under Your care and humbly ask that You restore Your 
servants to health again.  

Remember Our Recently Deceased 

In your hands, O Lord, we humbly entrust our brothers and 
sisters. In this life you embraced them with your tender love; 
deliver them now from every evil and bid them eternal rest. 

The old order has passed away: welcome them into paradise, 
where there will be no sorrow, no weeping or pain, but 
fullness of peace and joy with your Son and the Holy Spirit 
forever and ever. Amen. 

Pope’s Prayer Intentions  

March—Catholics in China 
We pray that the Church in China may persevere in its 
faithfulness to the Gospel and grow in unity.   



 

 

 

Each weekend and Holy Day, we need to put 

together our worship space for mass.  We are 

looking for volunteers to help set up and take down 

the sanctuary and greeting space before and after 

weekend masses.  With a few people before 5:00 

pm mass and after 10;30 mass, it only takes 15-20 

minutes of your time and will help us in a big way.  to 

sign up and for more information, see Phill after 

mass or email music@saintcabrinicatholic.org. 

A Note About Our Liturgy 

How wonderful it is that we have a God who loves us 
so much that He died and rose for us. This week, as we 
listen to the readings, we are preparing for Jesus' 
resurrection and hope for the glory of God's second 
coming. Our Gospel reading ends with Jesus' 
foreshadowing to His disciples of His rising from the 
dead as He says "Do not tell the vision to anyone until 
the Son of Man has been raised from the dead." This 
vision which Matthew speaks of is the Transfiguration 
of Jesus, when He transformed in radiant glory and 
light before Peter, James, and John. 

We are reminded in the psalm and the second reading 
that we are created and chosen by God to be with Him, 
and He is here to help us along the way. When we 
need strength to live a good life and discern where we 
are to go, Ps. 33 reminds us "God is our help and our 
shield. May your kindness, O LORD, be upon us who 
have put our hope in you." Even Timothy, in the second 
reading, writes that we should share our hardships with 
the Lord because He called us to a holy life. Even 
though Timothy was in prison when he wrote this letter; 
he still kept his faith and trusted in God's plan. 

Do we trust in God's plan for us? Jesus revealed 
himself in the transfiguration; do we live in His 
radiance? As we journey through lent, let us remember 
that God is guiding us, His people, we who hope and 
look forward to His second coming. 

Phillip Revekant - Music Director 



 

 
Visit www.usccb.org for original article. 


